
Regional Council Decision - Parkland Dedication Bylaw Request 
 
On February 25, 2021 Regional Council adopted the following motion: 
 

1. In order to support the acceleration of Affordable Housing in York Region, York Region 
Council requests all lower tier municipalities to amend their parkland dedication bylaw to 
exempt Housing York Inc. from being required to pay parkland fees and to provide a 
decision to York Region by May 30, 2021. 

 
Please note the decision request. 
 
Regards, 
 

Christopher Raynor | Regional Clerk, Regional Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services 
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